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Director, Energy Policy & Government Relations 
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August 17, 2021
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Updating the CDM Guidelines for Electricity Distributors – Toronto Hydro Notice of 

Participation 
Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2021-0106 

 

 

On August 5, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) announced the release of an OEB Staff Discussion 

Paper: Updating the Conservation and Demand Management Guidelines for Electricity Distributors, 

setting out a proposed approach regarding the role of CDM for rate-regulated electricity distributors and 

addressing the 2021-2024 CDM Framework, the wind-down of any legacy CDM activities, and rate-

funded CDM activities outside the provincial frameworks.  The OEB invited all interested parties to 

indicate their interest in participating in this proceeding.  By way of this letter, Toronto Hydro-Electric 

System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) confirms its intention to participate in the OEB’s consultation, either 

directly or jointly together with the Coalition of Large Distributors (“CLD”).   

 

Toronto Hydro asks that all future correspondence on this matter be directed to the email address: 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Energy Policy & Government Relations        
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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